
 
 

 
Robertswood Nursery News  

20.05.22  
          

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week our book of the week was ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing’. The children listened well and later 
during our small group time they really enjoyed seeing if they could remember the order of the 
animals that went on Mr Gumpy’s boat. We used the small world people and a boat to act out 
the story. We were very impressed with how many children remembered the order and the 
different language that Mr Gumpy used when he spoke to the children and the animals, for 
example, the children asked “may we come with you?”, “yes, if you don’t squabble.” Excellent 
work nursery! 
 
The children also enjoyed planting their cress seeds in a container, we have been checking them 
every day making sure they have enough water. They are very excited to take them home 
sometime next week. Well done nursery!  
 
This week we have been talking about floating and sinking, we collected lots of different items to 
test in the water. We all had so much fun and next week we are going to be making some boats 
with different materials, and we will see if they float or sink when we take them outside to put 
them in the water. 
 
We have continued to practise our sounds and the actions during our phonics, and this week we 
went outside to practise writing the sounds on the ground using the big chalks. Some of the 
children were able to draw a picture to match their sound card that they had chosen. Amazing 
work nursery! 

                     s a t p i n m d g o c k and ck e u r h 
 

Next week    

Our book of the week will be ‘Would You Rather’    

Our sound of the week will be ‘b’ 
 
Don’t forget our last day of school is Thursday 26th May 2022 
 
 
 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


